
Issue 1 of Uniform Law Review for
2023
The  HCCH  this  month  published  some  recent  developments  on  private
international law in Issue 1 of Uniform Law Review for 2023 as “News from the
Hague Conference on Private International Law (HCCH)”

Over the past year, the HCCH, supported by its Permanent Bureau, has continued
its work for the progressive unification of the rules of private international law
(PIL). This annual contribution to the Uniform Law Review provides an overview
of the activities of the HCCH from 1 November 2021 to 30 November 2022 and
anticipates some upcoming events, encompassing the HCCH’s three main areas of
work: international family and child protection law, transnational litigation and
apostille, and international commercial, digital, and financial law.
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